
From: Nicole Brewer 
Date: Thursday, 13 June 2024 at 5:24 PM
To: Steve Barry 
Cc: Clay Preshaw , Anthony Ko

Subject: Hills of Gold Wind Farm (SSD 9679)

Dear Mr Barry
The Department requires further additional time to receive additional information from the
Independent Expert Advisory Panel for Energy Transition (IEAPET) which has not yet been
received and then to respond to the Commission. The Department anticipates being able to
respond by 21 June 2024.
The Department is aware that the delay in our response creates ongoing uncertainty for the
community but has requested further clarification from the panel in order to assess all matters
thoroughly.
Regards
Nicole Brewer
Director, Energy Assessments 
Planning and Assessment
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street Parramatta NSW 2150
Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124




